

International PhD Programme

July 2015

Dear Colleague,

Please find enclosed a copy of our PhD Programme brochure as well as the poster for your information. I would be most grateful if you could display the attached poster on your notice board informing prospective PhD students about positions available in the EMBL International PhD Programme.

The EMBL International PhD Programme offers a wide range of training opportunities in many different research topics, full details of which can be found on our webpage: www.embl.org/phdprogramme

For the upcoming call, we would like to consider applications for PhD positions from students who have already obtained their degree or expect to graduate by latest September 2016.

Thank you very much for your anticipated help.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Helke Hillebrand

Dean of Graduate Studies

Hule Hillorand